Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Metric Engineering, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, July 15, 2014, 5:30 p.m. ‒ 6:30 p.m.

PLACE: Santa Rosa County Auditorium, 4530 Spikes Way, Milton, Florida

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you to attend a public kick-off meeting concerning the proposed improvements to the U.S. 90 Corridor from the intersection of Glover Lane to State Road (S.R.) 87S in Santa Rosa County. The meeting will be held Thursday, June 26, 2014 from 5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. CDT, at the Santa Rosa County Auditorium, 4530 Spikes Way, Milton. This meeting will include a short presentation, followed by an informal open house. The intent of this meeting is to introduce the project and outline the project process, scope and schedule. Representatives from FDOT will be available to answer questions, and receive comments.

The primary objective of this study is to develop a proposed improvement strategy that is technically sound, environmentally sensitive and publicly acceptable. This project will evaluate the need for increasing the capacity for the east-west travel demands on U.S. 90 in Milton. The capacity improvements to be evaluated will consist of, but not be limited to, widening the existing facility, a new corridor, one-way pairs, additional bridging of the Blackwater River, and/or combinations thereof. This study will also address the need for improved bicycle and sidewalk connectivity in the county, with connections to the Blackwater Heritage Trail and to the Historic S.R. 1 Trail.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Peggy Kelley, FDOT Project Manager, toll-free at 1(888)638-0250, extension 1517 or by email at peggy.kelley@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least seven days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Peggy Kelley, at the number listed above. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Peggy Kelley, FDOT Project Manager, toll-free at 1(888)638-0250, extension 1517 or by email at peggy.kelley@dot.state.fl.us.
